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06/13/2025 
 
 
Winston-Dillard School ,116 
Kevin Wilson 
620 NW Elwood 
Winston, OR 97496 

 
NOTICE OF ELECTION CANVASS 

MAY 20, 2025 SPECIAL DISTRICT ELECTION 
 

Please find a certified copy of the Official Abstract from Douglas County Elections Office for the election 
held on May 20, 2025.  No later than the 45th day after the election (by July 7, 2025), the District is 
required to canvass the abstracts to determine the results of the election, declare the results (per ORS 
255.295), and return this letter to the County to verify receipt of the Official Abstract of Votes from 
Douglas County Clerk. 
 
All write-in candidates listed below have been notified by mail and sent a SEL 141 Candidate Filing 
Write-In Acceptance form. If we have not received the candidate’s signed acceptance by July 2, 2025, 
that position will be declared vacant. 
 
Winston-Dillard School ,116 hereby notifies the Douglas County Clerk, that the district election results 
for: 
 

 Position 2 - JASMINE GEYER, 4 Year Term | 
 Position 3 - ROBERT SHIGLEY JR, 4 Year Term | 
 Position 4 - SUSAN CHASE, 4 Year Term | 

 
have been canvassed from the Official Abstract and agree with the results as listed. 
 
 ____________________________________________________________________________  
  Signature                                                                                                      Date 
 
 ____________________________________________________________________________  
  Printed Name                                                                          Title 
 
Once completed you can return it to us via email at elections@douglascountyor.gov or by using the 
enclosed envelope. 
 
Sincerely, 
Douglas County Clerk’s Office 
Elections Division 
 
Enc: Return Envelope


